
 
 
 

CBA – Friends of CBA 
 

Monday 9th February 2015 at 6pm in the Restaurant 
 

AGENDA 
Item Time Subject 

1  Welcome 

2  Apologies 

3  Minutes of previous meeting  

5  Budget review 
Christmas raffle 

6  Feedback from Computer programming club on the impact of fundraising. 

7  Healthy eating update- information for the website and competition launch for 
‘healthy sandwich’  

8  Fundraising ideas for Spring term. 
 

9  AOB 

 
 

Minutes 9th Feb 2015 
 
 
 

Budget review/ raffle Over £100 raised from the raffle- thanks to the support of those involved. 
This will now be used to support the computer programming club. 

Feedback from 
computer 

programming club. 

RUHU visited the club and saw the impact of the new kits which students 
are using to develop computer programming skills at the Academy. In the 

summer term we would like Friends of CBA to come to a session. 
Healthy Eating We reviewed the information. This is now uploaded onto the website for 

all parents to use in terms of supporting healthy lunch boxes. The 
competition for a healthy sandwich will be advertised with a £20 token as 

a prize. 
Fundraising ideas Possibility of an Easter hunt? 

AOB We looked at trying to increase membership. Should we change the start 
time or link into parent evening next year as despite text messages to all 
parents and the meeting being on the website we still have a small turn 

out! 
  

 


